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Your submission for this review:

I would prefer that the cost of extending Sydney Water's wastewater services to the Hawkesbury area to be shared among all of
Sydney Water's Customers. This is a fair and equitable solution and does not financially disadvantage Hawkesbury customers.
The wilder community will benefit from these upgrades through improved water quality in the Hawkesbury River. Sydney
Water will be better equipped to manage these assets going forward, which will be better for the environment and for
customers.





